
EASTER HOLIDAYS
Friday 3rd April to Monday 20th April

Dear parents, carers and children

Thank you for all of your hard work over the last couple of weeks.The teachers and I have
loved seeing and hearing about all of the fantastic learning and fun activities you have been
doing at home. You are all amazing STAY AT HOME SUPERSTARS!

Tonight (Friday 3rd April) we officially break up for the Easter holidays. We will return to our
learning on Monday 20th April.

Take this time to have a break from home-schooling - have fun, get some fresh air, eat
treats, hunt for treasure or Easter eggs, look for signs of spring, build a den, share stories,
take time to pray and relax as a family!

Teachers will be switching off their emails tonight and switching them back on when we
return to our new term of home- schooling on 20th April.

Parents and carers if you have any problems (not related to home school learning) during
the Easter holiday please email me at mbutt@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk between the
hours of 9am to 3.30pm Monday to Friday.

Have a Holy and Hoppy Easter Everyone!
Take care and stay safe.
Mrs Butt
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